THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

December 30, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Mr. Allphin sent me the same letter concerning his articles which he sent you, and I suggested that if criticisms had been offered he take the matter up with you in order to decide best what ought to be done.

With the compliments of the season, I am

ay mon U.S. chury we

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR · RW